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Reading Activity Calendar (ages 0-5)

Teach your child the 
rhyme “Simple 
Simon.”

Take a trip to the 
library to pick out 
books to read this 
month.

What day is this? Talk 
to your child about 
the days of the week.

     Labor Day
Read Clothesline 
Clues to Jobs People 
Do by Kathryn 
Heiling or another 
book about 
community helpers.

Take a nature walk 
with your child. 
How are things 
changing to get 
ready for fall? 

Read A Book Day
Let your child pick a 
favorite book to read 
with you. 

Read a nonfiction 
book with your child 
today. 

Literacy Day
Celebrate World 
Literacy Day by 
sharing a book with 
friends. 

Look for the 
number 9 while at 
the grocery store.

Grandparent's Day
Help your child 
make a card for their 
grandparents today. 

Learn about the 
letter R by 
collecting rocks for 
a rock collection.

Dance to reggae 
music today. Talk 
about the rhythm 
and how it makes 
you feel.

Talk with your child 
about the colors of 
the rainbow while 
drawing one. 

Have your child 
write the letters in 
his or her name, 
then trace over 
them in di�erent 
colors.

Dot Day
Read The Dot by 
Peter H. Reynolds 
and make your 
mark!

Guacamole Day
Taste test 
guacamole with 
your child. Talk 
about the color, 
texture and taste. 

Flip the switch! Turn 
o� the television and 
other digital devices 
and spend time 
reading with your 
child.

Cut an apple in half. 
Count the seeds. 
Help your child plant 
them. 

Make a reading fort 
from blankets and 
chairs and read with 
your child.

How many animals 
can your child think 
of that start with S?

World Gratitude 
Day
Talk with your child 
about saying “thank 
you.” 

Today is the first 
day of fall. Take 
your child outside 
for a fall nature 
walk. Collect 9 
leaves.

Use pipe cleaners to 
make letters and 
numbers. 

Find a place to curl 
up with a good 
book and read with 
your child today.

Skip to my lou! Go 
outside and skip 
today. 

Sort socks today. 
Have your child sort 
socks by color or 
size. 

Play I spy with a 
magnifying glass. 
Give clues using 
colors and shapes. 

Read a book before 
breakfast, lunch, 
and dinner today.

Johnny Appleseed 
Day
Taste test apples 
with your child. Will 
green, yellow, or red 
win?

Take a trip to the 
library to pick out 
books to read for 
next month. 


